
               ELECTION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 12, 2020 

 1:00 P.M. 

 

Those in attendance:  James Holland (Chairman), Julie Schuette (Vice-Chairman),     

Peter King (Attorney), Shari Lentz (Voter Registration Supervisor) and Taylor 

Seegraves (Voter Registration Deputy) 

Chairman, Jim Holland reconvened the meeting from Election Day evening,     

June 2nd, 2020.   

The first order of business was to inspect the list of candidates that appeared in 

The Republic newspaper’s legal section on May 22, 2020.  The board also 

reviewed the PRE-16 reports from Election Day and the list of incomplete 

registrations from the Statewide Voter Registration System.   

The board reviewed and noted that there were 61 absentee paper ballots that 

were received after the Election Day, noon deadline and therefore were not 

counted.  One voter who voted a provisional ballot did not produce identification 

by the June 12, 2020 noon deadline, therefore the ballot was not counted by the 

board.   

The Voter Registration Office received a voted ballot on June 5, 2020  from a 

military voter in Precinct 1400.  Since the ballot was received in a timely manner 

by the military voter, the ballot was accepted and added to the Election 

Summary. 

With no further action needed regarding the 2020 Primary Election, the board 

certified the election results that will be submitted to the Indiana Election 

Division. 

With no further business to discuss, Julie Schuette made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting.  Jim Holland seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.   


